## THE INFORMATION BELOW IS EXCLUSIVELY FOR THE USE OF PLBC MEMBERS

BUILDING SECURITY: The front door was bolted but unlocked AGAIN. Double double check before leaving the club. Andy Burton, Greens Crew

COACHING ASSISTANTS: Novice Coaching commences Tuesday the 19th and continues until Friday. We have a morning and afternoon session and a few more Coaches Assistants are required for both. If you are able to assist please contact me directly at 250-951-0670 or at patandgwen@telus.net

The morning session starts at 9:30 and the afternoon at 1:00 and they run for two hours. Pat Kelly, Head Coach

social volunteers: Hi everyone. We are back from vacation and trying to get onto west coast time. I would like to invite everyone that has a interest in giving a hand in the kitchen and bar this upcoming season to come to a meeting on Wednesday, April 20th, at 3:00 at the club. I am trying to break the kitchen down into smaller sections so that I am able to bowl. I will be at all the functions and do all the ordering but would like to have people looking after the different events. I already have someone willing to look after all the Sunday Teas. I am hoping to have a good turnout at the meeting. See you on Wednesday. Dana Atchison, Social Director

SIGN UP SHEETS: The sign-up sheet for the start up tournament is filled BUT I encourage members to sign up on the waiting list as things happen and vacancies usually come up. The Wednesday afternoon cut-throat league currently has 23 members so one more will complete the positions. Our evening leagues are still in need of several teams so please find your partners and join the men's pairs on Tuesday night, the women's pairs on Wednesday night or the Thursday night mixed triples which could really use more teams. Reminder that the leagues will begin in the last week of April. Ken Bucyk, Games Committee

MEMBERSHIP UPDATE: So far 114 full members and 16 social memberships have been renewed. So there are a "few" more to come. Completed Bowls BC cards are on the desk in the draw room. 114 people signed the guest book at the open house. Of those, 24 were prospective new members. They Buy and Sell list has been updated and posted on the bulletin board and website. The website has some new photos. Cheryl Baker, Membership

president's Message: A couple of thank you's: to Chuck Benson and his large group of amazing volunteers a big thank you for another successful club garage sale. Over \$2,200 was raised. Also a thank you to all who volunteered at the open house held April 15 and 16. The weather wasn't the best but we still had a good turnout and some 20 people have signed up for lessons so far. We are looking into the possibility of having a smaller, but well publicized extra open house on a Friday morning soon to see if we can add a few more folks for lessons. The Board met on April 12. We continued planning and discussion regarding possible capital projects. It is important to spend wisely, so we are taking our time with the planning. The Games Committee welcomes Sandy Taylor to its ranks. And Rob Matthews has acquired 50 new outdoor chairs. When you use them you will notice that they seem pretty sturdy and durable, which they are intended to be. A friendly reminder to contact Cheryl Baker with your membership renewal if you haven't already. Enjoy the lawn bowling season which is almost upon us.

Ron Davis. President

## LINKS:



www.parksvillelawnbowlingclub.com

2016 Calendar 2016 Open Tournament Schedule

Club Contacts Page

Members' Corner: MMM and Buy and Sell

Photos Sponsors Facebook